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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Colleen Halpine <colleenhalpine@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:34 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Appeal letter Re:Assessment # 190051 prop id 01-28-23-0017 Q4 2018
Attachments: Property 01-28-23-0017 hearing letter 110 Virginia .jpg; Unused garbage cans April 

2019.jpg

Dear Mai, 
I am not able to appear at my hearing scheduled for May 2, 2019 and instead would like the attached letter and picture 
entered into the record for my appeal of Q4 2018 assessment. 
 
Thank you, 
Colleen Halpine 
110 Virginia St 
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